
The Children’s Commissioner for England has recently
launched ‘The Big Ambition’ to hear directly from

children, young people and parents across the country.

We want to hear from all children, in every part of the
country and in every setting. 

This is your chance to tell key policymakers what is
important to you ahead of the general election. Take part
now and ensure your needs are reflected in the decisions

that will affect you in years to come.

 

  www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigambition




